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Friday 23rd February 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We’ve had a lovely first week back at school after a refreshing half-term and we have lots planned in 
before the Easter break.  
 
Doors 
From Monday 26th February onwards, staff will be opening the cloakroom and classroom doors from 
8:50am. We will continue to register the children at the same time (9:05am) but we are hoping that 
by opening the doors slightly earlier, congestion around school may reduce and all children will be 
ready to start lessons on time.  
 
Celebration Assembly 
 
We enjoyed another lively assembly this morning with the following children achieving a certificate 
for their efforts in the final week of half-term. Well done! 
 

• Reception – Dylan, Farwah & Lamuel 

• Year 1 – Samir & Aram 

• Year 2 – Adona & Elia 

• Year 3 – Finn M & Millen 

• Year 4 – Zaquel & Jude 

• Year 5 – Genevieve & Kirill 

• Year 6 – Poppy & Hajira 
 
Parents’ Evening 
Parents Evening bookings will be going ‘Live’ on Monday 26th  February at 7am. Please log into 
Parent Mail to book your slot with your children’s teacher. We aim to keep meeting to a maximum 
of ten minutes. If there is a matter you’d like to discuss which may take longer, please find an 
alternative time to meet with the teachers to ensure the timings on the evening run smoothly.  
 
 
Clubs 
Just a reminder that the following clubs will be starting after half-term. Please use Parent Mail to 
book your children onto the clubs:  
 

• Monday: (Starting on Monday 26th Feb) KS1 Music - Lorraine 

• Wednesday: (Starting on 28th Feb) Y6 cooking club - Miss Houldsworth & Helena 

Email: hello@springbankprimary.org 
Website: www.springbankprimary.org 

Spring Road, Leeds LS6 1AD 
Tel 204 3120   Fax 204 3121 



 
All of the above school clubs run from 3:30-4:30 apart from Dance Club which finishes at 4:25. 
 
 
Attendance 
 
Attendance Ted will be staying in Year 6 for another week as they have achieved 100% this week. 
The overall school attendance is just above the 93% mark. We know illnesses and unplanned 
absences can’t be helped, but please me mindful when taking the children out of school in term-
time for holidays. 
 
PTA – Movie night! 
 
Our Key Stage 1 Movie night is next Thursday (29th February) and our Key Stage 2 Movie night is the 
following week (7th March).  
 
Entry will be at 5:30pm with the movies starting promptly afterwards. Parents are encouraged to 
stay, especially as the PTA have arranged a quiz and drinks to take place. Please follow the link below 
to access the booking page. 
 
https://buy.stripe.com/dR6g0B5mIgVldTW8wC  
 
The PTA are now able to take phone payments at the Thursday tuckshop for those who do not have 
cash, however cash is still available.  
 
A reminder that our next PTA meeting will be on 22nd April. We hope you can make it.  
 
 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 

Jordan License 

Head of School 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Training Days for this year 

Monday 3rd June 2024 

 

Key dates 

• KS1 Movie night – 29th February 

• KS2 Movie night – 7th March 

• Parents Evening – 13th and 14th February 

• KS1 disco – 6th June 

• KS2 disco – 6th June 

• Summer Fair – 6th July 

https://buy.stripe.com/dR6g0B5mIgVldTW8wC


 



 


